
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, January 22nd  2017 
                                                                

 

 Today Sunday “Grow in Love” as we welcome the pupils from both schools and their parents who are making their First 

Holy Communion this year. We ask you to pray for them at this important time in their lives.  

 Week of Prayer for Christian Unity: Each year a special week of Prayer for the unity of all Christian people takes 

place from 18th to 25th January. Several Christian denominations broke away from Rome down through the centuries. 

These divisions will continue, some are historically based, some theologically. One of the great wishes of the Second 

Vatican Council was to see the re-unification of all Christian Churches. Much progress has been made and some of the 

doctrinal issues have been reconciled, but many are still under discussion. The movement for Christian Unity began in 

1908. In 1935 the special week of prayer was initiated. 

 The Parish Pastoral Council is actively seeking new members, new faces bring new ideas" If you have thoughts on how 

we can make our Parish a better unit, a focal point for all the different strands of our community, that would promote the 

participation of more parishioners in the affairs of the Parish. Then The Parish Pastoral Council wants to hear from you. 

For further information, please contact Martin Middleton on 085-7150090. 

 The Julian Walton Winter Lecture Series continues this Thursday, January 26th in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre 

at 8.00 p.m.  This week’s lecture will be given by Kieran Groeger on the topic “The Curious Grave of Elizabeth Scope”. 

Admission is €5.00, including refreshments. All are welcome. 

 Dunhill Multi-Education Centre is pleased to announce the return of the Saturday Supervised Study. All secondary 

school students from 3rd year to 6th year are eligible It will recommence on Saturday January 14th and it will run from 

10.00 a.m.to 4.00 p.m. The cost is €14.00 per session or five sessions for €60.00. Booking in advance is essential. Call 

051-396934 or contact us on facebook @DunhillEducation 

 59th Annual Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes of Waterford & Lismore will take place from Tuesday 6th to Sunday 

11th June under the leadership of Bishop Alphonsus Cullinan. Pilgrimage Bookings at the Lourdes Office, St. John’s 

Pastoral Centre, Waterford on 051 - 878900. Sick Pilgrim Information for the Waterford area contact Mary 086-0685213. 

Pilgrimage Cost €750 Inclusive of Tax, Insurance, Airport Transport and Full Board Basis.  

 Dates for your diary, Communion and Confirmation On Friday 28th April the Sacrament of Confirmation will take 

place in Dunhill Church. The First Holy Communion in the parish will take place on Saturday 6th May in Fenor Church 

and Saturday 13th May in Dunhill Church.  

 Don’t forget to keep registering for the 11th Anne Valley Challenge on Saturday 11th February. There is a special online 

price of €10. A good day out is guaranteed and there will be lots of prize categories. Also each year we have a walking 

event, so you really have no excuse not to turn up and take part. Registration can be done on the day in Harney’s bar from 

9.00 a.m. or online at www.annevalleyrunning.webs.com 

 The Clock of 2017 The clock of life is wound but once and no one has the power, 

To tell just where the hands will stop – at late or early hour  

To lose one’s wealth is sad indeed, to lose one’s health is more  

To lose one’s soul is such a loss – as no one can restore  

The present only is our own – live, love and work with all goodwill 

 Depend not on tomorrow for the clock may then be still. (Robert H Smith) 

 Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €339.71 and Envelopes €758.10. Thank you for your continued support.  

 Sunday, January 22nd   

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  
Anniversary Mass for Phil Murphy 

Pray for Paddy Halley      

Monday, January 23rd    Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, January 24th – St Francis de Sales, Bishop Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, January 25th –  Conversion of St. Paul 

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m.              

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, January 26th – Ss Timothy & Titus Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m. 

Friday,  January 27th – St Angela Merici  

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 10.00 a.m.                          

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday,  January 28th  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass Tom, Bobby & Anne Power 

WEBSITE: 
www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 
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